
Tealing Community Council Inaugural Meeting of newly elected TCC 
 12th October 2022|6.30pm|Tealing Hall 

In Attendance 

Tracy Lannon (Chairing meeting), Donna Dingwall , Gloria Gibson, Kerry Kirkland, Hilda Young 

Introduction 

TL welcomed everyone to the meeting by name and explained that the number of elected members met the minimum 
requirements for the Community Council to be formed – minimum of 4.  The TCC can have a maximum of 8 members. 

Community Council Information 

TL explained that the main operating arrangements for community councils are contained in the Angus Council Scheme 
for the Establishment for Community Councils and, therefore, community councillors should familiarise themselves with 
this document.  TL provided TCC with a copy of the document for the new Chair. 

Office Bearers nominations 

Position Elected Proposer 1 Proposer 2 

Chair Donna Dingwall Kerry Kirkland Hilda Young 

Secretary Kerry Kirkland Gloria Gibson Hilda Young 

Treasurer Hilda Young Donna Dingwall Gloria Gibson 

Planning Contact Gloria Gibson Kerry Kirkland Donna Dingwall 
 

Co-opting of members 

TL explained that as the number of members of the TCC are at a minimum we can co-opt members in the future.  Personal 
statements from any prospective members would be good practice.  In the event of the office bearer positions not being 
filled there is an option to co-opt associate members – these members could not be Chair of the Community Council and 
would not have any voting rights.  A Community Council can also nominate youth members to join to represent the views 
of younger people in the community.  These additional youth members would be in addition to the maximum elected 
membership numbers. 

Additional Information 

The Community Council can receive annual grants from Angus Council.  £250 per annum will be awarded if an email 
address is provided for all Community Council communication. 
 
Contacts within Angus Council are: 
 
Tracy Lannon – LannonT@angus.gov.uk 
Lynn Hally – HallyL@angus.gov.uk / 01307 492040 
Gillian Bell – BellG@angus.gov.uk 
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Questions arising 

Email addresses – is there a Community Council domain name for the TCC office bearers to use? TL to look into 
and report back. 

Further Discussion 

The newly formed TCC are keen to have focused meetings with representatives from Angus Council to attend to address 
issues within the community.  Suggested attendees are Hong Zhang and a Stagecoach Strathtay representative.  We are also 
keen to work closely with the Tealing Hall Committee and hope to have meetings with members of the Committee to 
discuss how both groups can work together for the benefit of the community. 

Close of meeting 

TL ended the Inaugural meeting at 19.20. 


